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Dear Sir/Madam

Please find attached the Tasmanian Govemment submission to the Inquiry into the Australian
forestry industry.

The Tasmanian Govemment welcomes this inquiry into the cunrent and future prospects of the
Australian forestry industry in what is a challenging time for the industry in Tasmania, and thanks
the committee for providing an extension enabling us to make this submission.

The Tasmanian Govemment strongly supports the forest industry as both a key part of the
State's economy and also as a way of life for many Tasmanians. The Govemment wants to
maintain an appropriate balance between protecting our environment and maintaining a vibrant
and innovative forestry industry, including large-scale value-adding processing facilities.

In this context, I hope this submission helps infonm the Committee of some of the key
opportunities and risks, and regulatory and social issues relevant to the committee's tenms of
reference with regands to forestry in Tasmania.

We would be pleased to assist with providing further infonmation or anranging discussions with
Committee members in support of this submission.

If you have any questions reganding the submission, or would like to anrange further discussions,
please contact Mr Andrew Blakesley, Director, Forest Policy, Department of Infrastructure,
Energy and Resources by phone (03) 6233 3567 or email atandrew.blakesley@dier.tas.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

Lara Giddings M
Premier
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